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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul January 5, 2022 

Upcoming Events 
January 7~ Faith Friday/Noon Dis-

missal/Spirit Day 

January 9~  7th Grade Class Mass 

9 am mass. 2nd Sunday Series 

(p3) 

January 12~ End of 2nd Quarter 

January 17~ NO SCHOOL 

January Registration for current 

school families will go home. 

January 30-February 4 Catholic 

Schools Week 

Servers Schedule 
January 6         January 16 
Tedy Militello       7:00am      Rachel Ferranto & Mackenzie Gentemann 

        9:00am     Natalie & Clare Griesenauer 
January 7          11:00am  Charles Hall & Gavin Hemmer 
Natalie Griesenauer        
        January 18-19    
January 8        Emmie Osterholt 
4:30pm   Volunteers       
        January 22  
January 9        Volunteers    
7:00am      Anna VonBokel & Carter Lickteig 
9:00am     Sam Byrnes & Olivia Auchly    January 23  
11:00am  Nathaniel & Michael Elsenrath   7:00am      Paityn Luhring & Tedy Militello 
        9:00am     Gabrielle Orf & Emmie Osterholt 
January 10-14       11:00am  Sophia Riffle & Gianna Schultz 
Communion Service—No Servers Needed         
        January 24-28 
January 15          Anna VonBokel 
4:30pm   Volunteers       

Good Afternoon, 

Happy New Year! This Friday we will 
have FAITH FRIDAY. It is planned to be a 
morning filled with a variety of ways to focus 
on our faith.  The theme this year is Serve: 
Being God’s Hands and Feet, we will focus on 
serving others by participating in small ser-
vice projects. 

We will begin in the classroom with ac-
tivities, Mass, followed by a procession of the 
Blessed Sacrament from the Church to the 
gym.  The gym is where Adoration, Benedic-
tion, and Praise and Worship will be held.  Mr. 
Adam Bitter will lead the music at those 
events.   

Have a Blessed Day! 





WATER BOTTLE 
Please remember to send a water 

bottle in with all K-

8th grade students.  

They will  

be allowed to refill  

them throughout  

the day. 

School News/Reminders: 

Illness / Medication  
If  your child has a fever or 
has thrown up they must be 
fever free without medication 
and have not thrown up for 24 
hours before returning to 
school! 
If  medication is required, both 
prescription and over the coun-
ter medications MUST have a 
permission form, signed by a 
parent and by a physician, on file 
in the school office. 

https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/amazon_wish_list_0.pdf









